
 

 

MANAGER’S REPORT 06/20/16 

 

1.  TAX BILLS DUE:  Village residents are reminded that the first installment pf the Village 

tax bill is due at the end of the business day 4:00 p.m. Thursday, June 30.  Payments 

received in person on Friday, July 1st, or arriving in Village Hall with a postmark of July 1 

or later, unfortunately must be assessed with a late penalty as prescribed by New York 

State Real Property Law.  Please be advised no village official can waive the penalty for 

any reason. 

 

2. INDEPENDENCE DAY OSERVANCE:  All Village offices, including the Library, the 

Community Center, Court, and the Department of Public Works will be closed on 

Monday, July 4, in observance of Independence Day.  Since there will be no trash 

collection on Monday, there will be Village-wide garbage collection on Tuesday.  The 

rest of the week will follow a normal collection schedule. 

 

3. ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  Rather than continue to insert all of the alerts in this report at 

each meeting, I will just encourage everyone to sign up for our electronic alerts via our 

website and monitor all bridge news directly from the County at: 

            www.westchestergov.com/subscribe 

www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge 

4. SUEZ WATER MAIN PROJECT:  We are working to resolve delay issues with Suez on their water 

main project on 9A.  Unfortunately, they will not be finishing up when expected.  As soon as we 

have better project completion estimates, we will share them.  This also means that the 9A road 

contractor will not be able to complete final paving until Suez is done. 

5. APPOINTMENTS:  It is my pleasure to introduce Naima Yancey to you this evening.  Naima is our 

new Confidential Secretary to the Village Manager and comes to us having just graduated with a 

Master of Public Administration degree from SUNY Buffalo State and approximately six years of 

experience in nonprofit organizations.  Naima will assist with public inquiries out front here in 

Village Hall and with various projects and assignments.  We welcome Naima and wish her great 

success in her tenure here in Ardsley. 
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